
 

 

 
 
 
 
8th November 2024  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Flu Vaccinations in school, Years 7 to 11 
  
If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school this year, please follow this link to complete an online 
consent form. If you would like to decline, please complete a no consent form on the attached link. 
  
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/810a5634 
  
The vaccinations will take place in school on Thursday 28th November 2024.  
 
The link will close on the 14th November 2024. If your child has already had the Flu vaccine elsewhere since Sept 
2024, please disregard this letter. If you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 3583 397 
option 5. 
 
Parents and carers will not be able to ring up to give permission for the vaccination once the above link closes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss E Robinson 
Assistant Headteacher  

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/810a5634

